From: ElrowTown London Event Team uk.community@elrowfamily.com Subject: Re: URGENT OBJECTIONS TO PROPOSAL PARSLOES PARK

Date: 28 March 2022 at 11:12

To: diane jupp

Cc: Licensing@lbbd.gov.uk

Dear Ms.Jupp,

Thank you for getting in touch regarding your concerns about the event.

The licence application is due to be submitted on Wednesday this week. From this date there will be a 28 day consultation period and during this time people impacted by the event can submit representations either against or in support of the proposals.

One key thing I would like to highlight is that the event plans for 2022 have changed since the residents letter was sent, and we are now planning just a single day event on Saturday 20th August (with no event taking place on the Sunday).

I have copied in the licensing team for Barking & Dagenham Council (email - <u>Licensing@lbbd.gov.uk</u>) who will be best placed to respond to any questions you have for the council.

If you have any specific questions or concerns about the event I encourage you to email us again and I will be happy to respond.

I would also like to invite you to attend one of today's stakeholder meetings at London Riverside Church at either 2-3pm to 6-7pm. At the meetings we will be giving a more detailed presentation about our plans for this years event and there will be a chance to speak directly with us about any specific concerns you may have. If you cannot attend todays meetings, please let me know if you would like me to share the information that was presented over email.

I hope this response is helpful.

Kind regards,

Cassandra Community Liaison Manager elrow Town London

On 18 Mar 2022, at 12:51, diane jupp wrote:

As a local resident am horrified to receive a letter regarding the Elrow Town proposal.

Please could you reply with the specific details of how far this license proposal has gone??

Also the contact details of the "relevent teams" at Barking and Dagenham Council.

I hope for your reply asap

